
Westwood Community Council Modified Motion 
Re Request for Dwelling Unit Capacity Caculations 

 
“The Westwood Community Council (WCC) requests the Department of City Planning to 
provide Dwelling Unit Capacity (DUC) calculations for all WRAC Community Plan updates 
currently in process (Palms-Mar Vista-Del Rey, Venice, Westchester-Playa del Rey, and West Los 
Angeles).  Additionally, the WCC requests the DUC calculations be provided for all future 
Westside Community Plan updates scheduled to begin in the next round, including Bel Air-
Beverly Crest, Brentwood-Pacific Palisades, and Westwood.” 
 
Passed by WCC Board 7/19/22 
Per Chair Steve Sann 
 


